
Mandatory Language for Compliance Deadline Extensions 
 

The City of Rockwall has been has granted a two-year extension by the Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) to the Stage 2 Disinfection Byproducts 
Rule (DBP2) in accordance with 30 TAC §290.115(a)(2) because it buys some or all of 
its water from the North Texas Municipal Water District (NTMWD). This extension is 
warranted because the NTMWD is making extensive and complex capital improvements 
to the Wylie Water Treatment Plant to facilitate compliance with the rule; the NTMWD 
and its customers, and have demonstrated a need for the extension by having one or 
more locations where high DBP results were evident or possible during drought 
conditions. 
 
The extension is valid from April 1, 2012 to March 30, 2014. During this period, 
compliance monitoring will continue under the Stage 1 Disinfection Byproduct Rule.   
Compliance monitoring for DBP2  will begin on April 1, 2014. 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter, you may contact Chuck Todd at 972-771-
7746. 
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